
 

 
Objection 371 

Alan & Susie Stileman 
1 page 

 
 
 



From:
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: HIGGINS PROPOSED DISTRIBUTION
Date: Thursday, 27 June 2024 12:00:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the
content is safe.

 

To. AUSTRALIAN ELECTORAL COMMISSION
 
Having lived in the Higgins electorate for many years, we were astonished to
hear about the proposed abolition of Higgins. We do not want our seat
abolished and do not want our representation divided amongst five Federal
members of Parliament.
 
As long term members of The Liberal Party, my wife and I supported Kattie
Allen’s bid
for preselection for Higgins, which she subsequently won. This proposed
redistribution negates her position. Higgins has a proud history as a seat of
past Prime Ministers and Treasurers.
 
I trust you will consider our objections.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Alan & Susie Stileman  

Armadale

Victoria.                                                                                                    
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